
Dear Members of the Board of Finance, 

Dear Members of the Board of Representatives, 

My name is Jenny Canepa; I’m a Founder and Administrator of a group of Parents named 
United Parents for Students’ Success -U.P.S.S (Padres Unidos por el Éxito de los 
Estudiantes) with almost four hundred Spanish-speaking parents.  

Our mission is “Parents, District, and Community working together for equity in 
opportunities for Students’ Education Success.” 

Also, during the pandemic, I assisted parents with the platforms the District uses in 
education, and  I’m currently part of the Parent University of The OFCE -Volunteer. 

 I kindly want to ask for the time and opportunity to speak at the Finance Board meeting 
during the time for the Public to be heard. I hope to hear from you soon.  

With respect and appreciation,  

Jenny Canepa 
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